
Newark Housing Authority 

            February, 2017 

Newark Housing 

Authority: 

Executive Director:  

Marie Wasman 

315-331-1574 

 Ext. 225  Kari 

 Ext. 221 Receptionist 

 

Emergency After Hours 

331-8294 

 

Fire/Police 

911 

 

New Office Hours: 

 

Mon:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Tues: 8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Wed:  8:30-12:00 

     ***1:00-4:30 by  

      appointment only*** 

  

Thurs:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Fri:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Closed Monday-Friday 12:00-1:00 for 

lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a Web site… 

www.newarknyhousing.org 

Check us out!! 

 

 

 

Attention Hi-Rise Tenants... 

We have found that tenants are      

disposing of glass bottles down the    

garbage chute.  This not only causes 

a mess but is also a safety concern 

for the people who have to clean it up.   

If you have glass bottles that you 

would like to dispose of, please bring 

them downstairs and place them next 

to the recycle bins in the laundry 

room.   

Attention High School Seniors… 

$22,500 in Scholarships...Financial Aid for students living in 

affordable housing.   

The 2017 Cannon Heyman & Weiss Scholarship Fund 

will make scholarship awards for full and part time 

study at approved    colleges, junior colleges,      

technical schools and other post-secondary institutions leading 

to a degree, diploma or certificate.  Application deadline is April 

15, 2017.   

For an application or more information, visit 

www.chwattys.com 

Wrong Mail?? 

How often do you check your mail only to see that you have received mail for     

somebody else?   Post Office personnel often rotate from town to town which causes 

mail to get placed in the wrong mailbox.  Please be considerate of other’s mail and 

either put it back in the mail box with a note stating it was in the wrong box or return 

it to the post office.  DON’T THROW IT AWAY!!  What may not seem important to you 

may be important to them. 

In addition, if a package is left outside somebodies door, please be       

respectful and leave it alone.   It is illegal and you could be arrested and 

charged.   

  President’s 

Day!!! 

Please note, the office 

will be closed on  

Monday,   February 

20th.  



Important Dates to Remember: 

Monday, 2/6/17—14 Day Notices and Late Fees issued for month of February if rent not 

paid by 4:30 pm on Friday, 2/3/17 

Wednesday, 2/8/17—Court for 14 Day Notices issued in January if not paid 

Week of 2/13/17—Annual Inspections for families with February recert date 

Monday, 2/20/17—Office Closed in observance of President’s Day 

     FoodLink Curbside Market Dates 

The FoodLink truck will be at the 200 East   Miller “Hi-Rise” parking lot on   Feb-

ruary 7th, February 21st, March 7th and March 21st from approximately 12:15 

pm until 1:00 pm depending on weather conditions.   

Go to Newark NY Housing Authority 

and like our page...keep up to date 

with the latest news, emergency  

closings or other important            

information. 

Attention Windsong Terrace Tenants... 

Some of the houses at Windsong Terrace are heated with a boiler system.  This 

means that their heat is generated by extremely hot water running through 

baseboards located throughout the unit.   This hot water tends to create excess 

moisture which could potentially cause mold  to appear on interior walls and 

ceilings.  To help avoid this problem, be sure that your furniture is pulled away 

from the heat runs, allowing for appropriate air flow throughout your house.    

http://foodlinkny.org/

